
### 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
  
As the half-term comes to a close, we would like to take a moment to celebrate the children’s efforts. As parents 
and educators, children lie at the heart of everything that we do and we want to take this opportunity to let 
them know how proud we are. Since the school closed in January the children have all worked so hard to keep 
up with the high expectations that we have set as a school. Even though learning from home can be challenging 
at times, the children have not given up but shown real courage and resilience. We want the children to 
remember that learning at home will not be forever and soon we will all be at Avanti House Primary laughing 
and learning together. 
 

In this week’s newsletter, you will find an abundance of celebrations! Children are still buzzing from 
Storytelling Week and several pupils had the privilege to re-enact their stories to a group of children across the 
school. Use the following link to view some of the brilliant videos that were created: 
https://youtu.be/QPOXiaUz_wU. E-Safety week too was a roaring success! The quality of work produced has left 
us all in complete awe. We are so incredibly impressed with the effort and quality from all the students and the 
support of siblings and parents too. The talent is second to none with our pupils. We could only wish that we 
had the infinite capacity to upload every single video to the site, but we hope the children enjoyed their videos 
being shared with each other. This is a clear reflection of the secure understanding pupils have about keeping 
safe online, and their amazing technical abilities.  Please see our online safety hub which has the presentation 
from yesterday's online safety session for parents, including many other resources to support parents and 
children. (https://sites.google.com/avanti.org.uk/onlinesafety/home). Finally, do ensure you scroll until the very end 
of this newsletter as we share a deep reflection by Shree Sawjani and Year 6’s exciting Bake-A-Long led by Mrs 
Nandha. 

We hope you have a relaxing, well-deserved half-term break.  
 
Sincerely,  
  
Mrs Joshi and Mr Koorichh   
 

CELEBRATION 
NEWSLETTER 

logotype 

Friday 12th February 2021 

https://youtu.be/QPOXiaUz_wU
https://sites.google.com/avanti.org.uk/onlinesafety/home


 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Busy Bees 

Aarav has wowed us with his amazing work the past couple of weeks. He has 
been working very hard to recognise letters and say the sounds and sound out 

some words written by his mum. Aarav has been focusing on his target and 
could identify independently the animals mum had asked him to pick by point-

ing to the correct animal. Well done Aarav we are so proud of you and thank 
you to mum for all your efforts. We can see so much progress. 

 

Aarav 

Jain  

Viaan has really impressed us with his home learning and we are so happy with 
all his efforts. Viaan recognised a variety of shapes and could name them and 

we especially liked his amazing beanstalk he created for our focus story Jack in 
the beanstalk. Viaan showed good control of the scissors and cut out each leaf 
then stuck them onto his beanstalk. Well done Viaan keep up all the amazing 

work. 
 

Viaan 

Mehta 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Laughing Ladybirds 

Aarav has shown lots of confidence this week when he performed our focus 
story Jack in the beanstalk. Aarav created puppets to act out the story and 
narrated it with it very well. We have been super proud of Aarav’s amazing 

and neat handwriting during phonics and loved to see all his lovely sentences 
he had written. Well done Aarav. 

 

Aarav 

Shah  

Miraya 

Pareek 

Miraya has been getting super creative this week for our internet safety pro-
ject. Miraya independently created puppets and acted out a story on why it is 
important not to share our information online. Miraya was very confident in 

her acting and even used recycling materials to make a mask to represent 
safety online. Well done Miraya keep up the hard work. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Dancing Dolphins 

Shyam has been super creative this week by making his own ‘Shyam’s Costa Coffee’ 
shop! He used Maths to charge his customers, Avanti Values to show respect and 

patience and most importantly his imagination creating the items in his shop! Well 
done!  

Shyam 

Prapti 

Prapti for being consistent in handing in her work on time and most 
importantly of high quality! She is constantly persevering to be her best 

self! Keep it up!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Talented Turtles 

Creative way to deliver your internet safety message! 

 

Diya 

Useful e-safety advice. You spoke clearly and 
confidently! 

Anaya 

Shah  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 Fabulous Flamingos  

Nabhya 

Patel 

Kushal 

Gadhia 

Kush works extremely hard in all subjects with great resilience and positivity. He has 
shown more confidence in his maths, being able to solve problems dividing by 2, 5 
and 10, writing a newspaper report, a setting description and here pictured holding 

his boat that was made as part of History and Science investigating different 
materials.      

Nabhya is always presenting himself with great pride and positivity and he has 
really shone this week, with his work for Storytelling Week and this, a newspaper 
report showing some of his learning from the topic of The Great Fire of London.      



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 Precious Peacocks  

For an excellent effort during National Storytelling Week. Riana wrote a 
wonderful piece on the ‘A day in the life…’ of her character and spent a 

great deal of effort dressing up and find props to share her story with the 
whole class. 

 

Riana 

For an excellent effort during National Storytelling Week. Bhavik wrote a 
wonderful piece on the ‘A day in the life…’ of his character and spent a 
great deal of effort dressing up to share his story with the whole class. 

Bhavik  
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Year 3 Kind Kangaroos 

Fantastic video on tips to be safe on the internet for the Internet Safety 
Week as well as his puppet theatre linked to Science and National 

Storytelling Week. Well done Aarav! 

Aarav 

A brilliant puppet theatre and storytelling. Aashni has grown in 
confidence over the year which is evident in her confident voice and 

narration. Well done Aashni! 

A fabulous effort during National Storytelling Week in all the activities. 
Aria always puts her all into everything she does and sets a great example 
for other children in class. Aria showed amazing confidence in her 
presentation of her story using her puppet theatre and puppets. Well done 
Aria! 

Aria 

Aashni 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Gentle Giraffes 

For Internet Safer week, Tiyan was a confident host for Avanti News and 
gave great advice. He also made the video interactive and edited it 

creatively. Well done Tiyan! 

Tiyan 

Vyan  

For Internet Safer week, Vyan created an interactive and fun video 
with questions about E-safety.  Well done Vyan! for answering E-
safety questions and showing great editing skills. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Respectful Rhinos  

For writing a diary from the point of view of an Anglo Saxon using 
great description of how people lived, worked, what they ate and 

what they did in their spare time. Vidya always endeavors to work 
hard in her lessons and this work ethic has continued during 

lockdown. Keep it up! 
 

 

Vidya 

Joshi  

For working hard in all her lessons and making sure she always produces 
her best work. She has presented her math’s work well here, showing a 

pictorial representation of the calculation as well as solving it. Aanya is a 
very polite member of the class who also conducts herself sensibly during 

zoom lessons and always has relevant comments to make. Keep up the 
enthusiasm! 

 

Aanya 

Parikh   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Humble Hippos  

Well done for creating an amazing E-safety video! It was very high quality 
and could have even been put on the TV. Also well done for consistently 
producing high quality work in both English and maths throughout the 

whole term. 

Well done for showing lots of enthusiasm and engagement during our 
topic lesson. He was being a great detective and figured out many clues 

about the person buried at Sutton Hoo, 

Sathya Sai 

Chelikani 

Riya 

Patel 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Joyful Jellyfish 

Year 5 have been learning about the internet safety. They made 
brilliant videos and showcased their talent as script writers and 

film makers. Great work! 

 

Tanisha 

Kiyan presented very useful tips for being safe on the internet. He also 
included websites like www.safer internet.org.uk for further reference. 

Well done Kiyan! 
 

Kiyan 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Sensible Seahorses 

For Geography, in 5SS, the children had to 
research the pros and cons of one renewable 
energy resource. Naya conducted in depth 

research about solar and wind energy with facts, 
figures and graphs to support her pros and cons. 

Once we had researched our chosen renewable energy resource, we held a 
debate with 5JJ about the pros and cons. Bhavthi spoke eloquently and 

convincingly about the pros of wind energy and gave some very compelling 
reasons. 

Bhavthi 

Vijayakumaar 

Naya  

Patel 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Courageous Canaries  

Swaraj has worked extremely hard this week in turning the research he 
conducted for his Genius Hour presentation into a non-chronological 

report as part of his Science big write. He made multiple efforts to up level 
the standard of his writing and consider effective presentation! I am so 

proud of his dedication to learning during remote learning! ☺ 

Swaraj 

Ratra  



 

 

Emotions by Devansh Jaisinghani 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Devansh has worked extremely hard this week with his learning. He has 
been focussing on the understanding of emotions and various synonyms 
for them as well as answering questions to an exceptional standard. He 
presented his Genius Hour presentation to the class on ‘Leopards’. His 

presentation showed great independence, observation and understanding 
of what he researched and dedication! He presented in an excellent 

manner. We are so very proud of him! 

I typed a super poem  
I feel - happy and excited  
  
I want to play Talking Tom but Mummy said no!!!  
I feel - sad and angry  
  
I talked to my friends on a zoom call  
I feel - happy  
  
I miss my friends and teachers  
I feel - sad and upset  
  
When I can’t find my Charlie and Lola book  
I feel - frustrated and upset  
  
When my friends are being mean and unkind  
I feel - very sad and upset  
  
When I don’t understand something  
I feel - sad and worried  
   

 

When it is nearly my birthday   
I feel - happy and excited  
  
Mrs Nandha and Miss Hirani are impressed and 
pleased with my work  
I feel - happy and excited and proud  
  
If mummy forgot to give me breakfast   
I would feel - upset  
  
If I went for a walk and got lost and couldn’t find my 
way back, I would feel - sad and upset and worried  
  
I went to a new school and didn’t have and friends 
yet  
I feel - sad and upset and lonely and frustrated  
  
I am tired and don’t want to work, but mummy said 
I have to  
I feel - tired and upset and frustrated and angry 

 

Devansh 

Jaisinghani  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Optimistic Owls 

Writing an engaging non-chronological report about an animal. 
For the last four weeks, children in year 6 have been researching on an 

animal as part of our Science topic – Animals including Humans. Using 
the researched information, children were asked to write a non-

chronological report. In this report Ishika used a clear title, appealing 
images, subheadings, sections and captions space. She used appropriate 

vocabulary to engage the reader. Well done Ishika! 

 
 

Ishika 

Raghwani 

Risa 

Pindoria 

For a great Genius Hour presentation. Students in year 6 were given a 
project to research on an animal –randomly selected – and Risa carried 

out a detailed research on kangaroos. She then presented her findings 
calmly and confidently on a live call as part of our virtual learning. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My Lockdown experience 
 

I have had an excellent experience ever since lockdown 1 and have 
continued to do so in Lockdown 3.0. If you don’t mind me sharing, I 

had a very challenging time during lockdown 1, due to my mum 
being away from me and my dad for 5 months as she had to take 

care of her parents. Saying that, I must say I had adapted well to the 
new change of remote schooling. 

The key point was all about PLANNING and having a mature and 
responsible approach to my studies. Just to give you an idea, I 

would print out my weekly timetable on a Sunday night and keep 
everything ready on my desk e.g. my Laptop, earphones, stationary 

and my weekly planner. 
During the week, my day would start with a quick 10-minute yoga 

(Surya Namaskar) followed with breakfast, so I am all refreshed and 
recharged for the day. At the end of the day, I made sure my work 
was handed in at a good timely manner; I was never shy to put my 

hand up whenever I needed help. 

In addition, the school played a vital role in the smooth running of 
the remote learning by creating a balanced timetable which consists 

of varied class subjects that covered the curriculum. The sessions 
were very interactive and not mundane which made me look 

forward to it. The constant feedback and support from the teachers 
and above all the recognition has been very motivating. 

 

I basically followed all my school values at home, 
i.e. Wellbeing, Yoga, being courageous and showing 

empathy 

By Shree Sawjani (6CC) 
 

Hare Krishna! 

 
 
 


